
                                    STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE – TOWN OF SURRY 

            SELECTMEN  

   MEETING MINUTES FEBRUARY 27, 2023 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Jay Croteau, Bruce Smith and Steve 

Goldsmith. 

Copy of Hazard Mitigation Plan to Leslie Johnson (CD). 

Veteran’s Credit letter signed for Sweeney.  

The selectmen signed payroll.  

The selectmen signed and paid bills.  

The selectmen signed the MS 535 Financial Report of Budget. 

The Town of Surry received ck# 3933 in the amount of $10.00 from Barbara Patnode for building permit 

#1148. 

The selectmen reviewed last years Auditor’s report for  date errors.  

The selectmen worked on the Selectmen’s letter for the Town Report. The report is scheduled for print 

this week.  

Grant extension was extended to August 2023.  

Bruce Smith motioned to accept the minutes. Steve Goldsmith seconded the motion. The selectmen 

agreed to accept the minutes. 

The selectmen discussed the problem of having two names on a piece of property and where to send 

the tax bills.  

Jay Croteau responded to Mark Woodward about not needing a building permit for a generator 

installation.  

Savings Bank of Walpole corrected the deposit error for the Surry School District. 

Bruce Smith reviewed the information from Savings Bank of Walpole about moving the town’s fund 

there. John Berglund  will be consulted about any banking changes.  

Bruce Smith motioned to adjourn. Jay Croteau seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to adjourn.  

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M. 
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